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Respectful, Ready, Responsible, Proud 

May 25, 2018

May 25, 2018

Early Dismissal

12:56 pm

May 28, 2018

NO SCHOOL

Memorial Day

May 30, 2018

Chorus Concert

BMS

7:00 pm

June 5, 2018

Grade 4 Field 

Trip

Bronx Zoo

June 8, 2018

Grade 5 Social

BMS

June 12, 2018

Grade 5 Field 

Day

June 13, 2018

Grade 4 Field 

Day 

June 14, 2018

Field Day Rain 

Date

(both grades)

June 18, 2018

Grade 5 Picnic

Meckauer Park

Dear Parents, Guardians, and Caregivers,

Be sure to ask your child what happened at school today! If  you haven't already 

heard.... I kissed a pig! Why on earth would I kiss a pig?? To improve bus 

behavior, of  course! In an effort to maintain and improve behavior on the bus, I 

challenged students to earn 100 bus "shout outs." I am proud to share that 

Johnson School students earned 257 bus "shout outs" for good behavior. As 

promised, I gave Hamilton a smooch! This morning we also celebrated our 

Johnson Pride nominees at our monthly assembly. Congratulations to all of  the 

nominees, we are so proud of  you for consistently demonstrating Johnson Pride!

Another PBIS incentive for students is to personally earn 100 Johnson Pride 

stamps. Students who earn 100 or more stamps will have the incredible 

opportunity to select their favorite Earth Day movie to be shown at Bethel 

Cinema on June 21st. Information on this field trip will be sent home soon. This 

trip was fully funded by our Johnson PBIS activities so thank you for all of  your 

support!

Very truly yours,

Alison Salerno

Principal

Miren los eventos 

que vienen pronto 

a nuestra escuela!

CLICK HERE

Veem os próximos 

eventos

na nossa escola!

CLICK HERE

Looking for fun, educational 

programs for your child this summer? 

Bethel Summer's BEST has them all! 

This is the last week to register for 

programs online. Those wishing to 

register after June 1st can do so at 

Berry School on or after July 2nd.

http://bethel.k12.ct.us/r_e_s_o_u_r_c

_e_s/summers_best__summer_school

_program

If  you have questions please email Linda 

Anderson at AndersonL@bethel.k12.ct.us

http://devos2.bethel.k12.ct.us/show?video=7ae6567d5434&apg=8a30742e
http://devos2.bethel.k12.ct.us/show?video=15bf82fd1ab9&apg=724630ca
http://bethel.k12.ct.us/r_e_s_o_u_r_c_e_s/summers_best__summer_school_program
mailto:AndersonL@bethel.k12.ct.us


Fun News!
Mrs. Salerno promised to “kiss a pig” if our students earned at least 100 bus 

shout outs from our drivers for showing Johnson Pride on the bus.

Well…Johnson students earned 257!!!!  Talk about hitting it out of the 
park!  Congratulations Johnson students for continuing to show Johnson 

Pride both in school and on the bus!

W e  c a n ’ t  h i d e  o u r  

J o h n s o n  P r i d e !

Special thank you to the Boyer family for letting Mrs. Salerno kiss Hamilton, and 
thanks Mrs. Salerno for being such a good sport!



 

 

 
 

PTO CORNER 
 

The PTO would like to thank all of our volunteers on 6/19 at the Volunteer Breakfast. 

If you’ve contributed in any way this year, this breakfast is for YOU! 

Please join us! 

 

School Store is open every Thursday morning! 

Board Nominations will be accepted soon. Please consider filling a position to support our kids 

and fabulous Johnson staff! Contact a current board member or email the PTO for more info. 

 

Upcoming Events – Volunteer to help by emailing rmtjohnsonpto@gmail.com ! 

 BOGO Scholastic Book Fair 5/30-6/1 – Looking for shopping assistants! 

 5th & 6th Grade Social @ BMS 6/8 

 5th Grade Picnic 6/18 – We need parents help during the picnic and donations of 
equipment, snacks and water, please! 

 PTO Volunteer Breakfast 6/19 

 5th Grade Moving Up Breakfast 6/20 – Looking for 4th grade volunteer parents to clean 
up after this event. 

 

Fundraisers: 

 Flowers for Spring! –Online ordering is available until June 1st. Keep selling! 

 Box Tops –We’ve earned over $900 this year so far! Keep clipping and saving! 

 Amazon Smile – Set up your Amazon smile to support Ralph M T Johnson PTO.  

 

PTO Meetings: 

 6/19 @ 9:15 am 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have questions, ideas or want to be involved? 
The PTO is a very family-friendly organization and all are welcome! 

Contact us at rmtjohnsonpto@gmail.com 

mailto:rmtjohnsonpto@gmail.com

